
 
 
To: Vintage Estates Subdivision Homeowners 
 
Re: Quality of Subdivision Life 
 
 
The Board has received several calls regarding speeding within our 
subdivision.  The speed limit is 25 miles per hour.  Please talk with your 
kids (who drive) regarding this limit.  We have several residents with 
young children. 
 
Street parking is not permitted, at any time, without first getting approval 
from the Mequon Police Department.  Once approval is received, please 
make sure your guests only park on (1) one side of the street. 
 
 
 As a courtesy to your neighbors, please limit the hours that contractors 
are working outdoors (including lawn care) to begin no earlier than 8 am 
(and 9 am on weekends). 
 
 Please  keep your dog under control (and on a leash) at all times; 
furthermore, please clean up after your pet.  
 
 Please replace your faded, rusty, non-conforming (i.e., green, plastic, 
etc.) and/or unsightly mailbox with a new BLACK mailbox.  They can be 
purchased at Ace Hardware in Mequon. 
 
 Please remove your garbage cans and recycling bins from the street on 
the same day as the garbage collection.  According to the Subdivision 
Bylaws, all garbage cans and bins must be stored inside the garage. 
 
 Please change burned out light bulbs on your outside lamp posts. 

 
 
 
Thank You, 
 
 
Vintage Estates Homeowners Association Board 


